
 
 
Date: 4/19/2008 
 
Subject: VoIP Activation 
 
I wanted to send my congratulations and thanks for the perseverance in getting the new Cisco phones up 
and running. I can only imagine the amount of work and effort that you all have expended to make this a 
reality. Special thanks to Jason and Joe at Matrx for not leaving us on our own. We have a solid 
partnership here that is greatly appreciated!  
 
I would say break a leg this week but I know that is a theater reference and not something I am wishing 
literally. I am here to help in any way I can. Take Care, Bev 
 
Beverly Martin, Director                    Phone 317-738-9835 
Johnson County Public Library          Fax 317-738-9354 
401 State Street                                   E-Mail bmartin@jcplin.org 
Franklin, IN 46131 
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